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A. - We have included sample and analysis times to the bench sheet and we are calibrating the
ph meter daily.

B.- We have raised our sample volume up to 1000mL and we have replaced the desiccant.

C. - We are trying new cleaning and rinsing techniques for the BOD bottles.

D.- We are having success with shaking the sample bottle to get the DO below 9.0 mg/L ans
keeping it stored at 20 degrees Celsius.

E.- We are running duplicate and blanks for TSS and CBOD

F.- We are now recording the set up time and the read out times for Ecoli 

G.- Revised bench sheet to include sample, analysis times and method for ammonia

H.- We have not completed the DMR-QA but we are reaching out to complete it.

Becky Ruark visited our lab on June 20, 2024 to give assistance to our operators. 

Thank you
Scott Blackwell

IN0042366
Bartholomew Co.
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